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OFFICIAL - SENSITIVE 

 
  

 
Dear Sirs 
 
Hornsea Project Four 
Adequacy of Consultation Request 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond the adequacy of consultation in the above matter.  
 
The District Council’s records match those listed in the consultation report. We consider the level of 
consultation with Selby District Council to be adequate and appropriate to our level of involvement.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Jenny Tyreman 
Assistant Principal Planning Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Planning Inspectorate 
By Email 
 

Hornseaprojectfour@planninginspectorate.gov
.uk 
  

Our Ref: Jenny Tyreman 
Your Ref: EN010098 

   

 
Date: 19 October 2021 

Jenny Tyreman 
Selby District Council 
Civic Centre 
Doncaster Road 
Selby 
North Yorkshire  
YO8 9FT 
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Email: 

@selby.gov.uk 




